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Dear Board Counsel Dana Wucinski,

I hope all is well. I am writing in support of the proposed rulemaking 16-4955 in reference to
Physician Assistants. The changes in these regulations will allow for efficient patient care and
will allow for a more cohesive working relationship between the Physician and the Physician
Assistant. Implementing the regulations in this act will remove some of the unnecessary
obstacles that PAs face as they are trying to deliver quality patient care. Thank you for taking
the time to read this.

Best Wishes,

Alicia Lomax
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